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Word of Thanks 

  

I would like to take a moment to thank all of you for your encouragement in this 

newsletter endeavor. In fact, I probably received more reinforcement for starting this 

newsletter than during my entire academic career. Let me share some of the comments 

that I have received so you can all get a sense for the excitement that this are is 

engendering: 

  

  

“Thank you very much for having me on the mailing list for your newsletter. It is 

extremely interesting and helpful. Thank you for sending it to me, and I look for­ward to 

the next issue.” 

                                   1/6/82 — Julian Jaynes, Department of Psychology, Princeton 

University 

  

“I received your newsletter-wonderful idea! I’m grateful that you’re doing this.” 

                                                                                    12/6/82 — Judy Malamud, New 

York City 

  

“Thanks for keeping me up to date with your activities. A newsletter sounds great!’ 

                                                                 2/14/82 — Scott Sparrow, A.R.E., Virginia 

Beach, VA 
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“Let me congratulate you on starting your newsletter of lucid dreams. You will be the 

catalyst to really help this important field of investigation grow.” 

                                                                     12/10/82 — Charles Tart, Department of 

Psychology, 

                                                                                                         University of 

California, Davis 

  

“I think that your newsletter is an excellent idea and I agree that the communications 

between professionals in the field should be improved.” 

                                            1/4/82 — Peter Fellows, Centre for Inner Learning, Toronto, 

Canada 

  

“I would like to commend you for the idea of your Lucidity Letter very sincerely and 

encourage you to carry on with it as frequently as seems appropriate. Your work in the 

area and the contacts you have made with us place you in a fine position to do so: I would 

hereby dub thee ‘Editor’.” 

                                                                         1/12/82 — Bob Ogilvie, Medical Research 

Council, 

                                                                                                                           Cambridge, 

England 

  

“Thanks very much for sending me your Lucidity Letter. I think it fills a big gap and am 

delighted that you are able to provide time and attention to the project. It could well 

develop into a pivotal exchange point for professionals. Congratulations!” 

                                                      12/10/81 — Patricia Garfield, Creative Dreaming 

International, 

                                                                                                                  San Francisco, 

California 

  

“There are more things going on in lucid dream research than I had realized. Your 

news­letter fills an important need and I support it wholeheartedly.” 

                                                                                     12/8/81 — Tom Adler, Berkeley, 

California 

  

“I like your first newsletter. My only suggestion for an improvement would be to cite 

sources for your information, also affiliations for the people.” 

                               12/7/81 — Stanley Krippner, Humanistic Psy. Inst., San Francisco, 

California 

  

“I think your idea about the newsletter is an excellent one. I send you my very best 

wishes for its success.” 

                               12/29/81 — K. Ramakrishna Rao, Institute for parapsychology, 

Durham, NC 
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“I was quite pleased to receive the information about the Lucidity Newsletter. I think it’s 

a great idea, and hope it gets off the ground. I’d be interested in seeing a dream lucidity 

association formed too.” 

                  12/11/81 — Edward Hoffman, Broward psychological Services, Pembroke 

Pines, FL 

  

“Absolutely essential, solved problem of lack of communication among researchers in the 

area.” 

                                                                           3/2/82 — Stephen LaBerge, Stanford 

University 

  

Again let me encourage you to send along names and addresses of other professionals or 

paraprofessionals, with research and/or clinical interests in lucid dreaming. Addition­ally, 

let me remind you that this newsletter is an ideal format for the sharing of ideas, 

observations and early research results. 

  

  

Original source: Lucidity Letter Back Issues, Vol.1, No. 2, March, 1982, page 5. 


